
Renan brought a lady from Hantz Financial Services to talk to us about 
Insurance. Has anyone else noticed that all the people Renan works with are 
pretty women; maybe we all should all have been in banking. Anyway, she 
started talking about auto insurance and there were so many questions that 
she never got to any other types of insurance. I guess auto insurance is 
confusing, we sure didn’t seem to know much about it.  
          This week is Detroit Navy Week and apparently the Navy has sent a 
couple ships up the St. Lawrence Seaway to Detroit. We will be having a 
speaker from the Navy Base in Alexandria VA talk to us.   
          The peanut Captains have picked their teams and peanut team sheets 
will be available at this weeks meeting. The street sale is September 10th, 11th, 
12th & 13th and we all need to get out there and SELL THOSE NUTS!!  
          We’re going to do something a little different for our annual peanut 
distribution cook-out on September 9th. The cook-out will be on the outside 
patio at Kelly’s Irish Pub on Telegraph and Carlyle this year. The outside patio 
is surrounded by a privacy fence and they will be serving us food and drinks on 
the patio. Bar burgers or chicken sandwiches with fries will be on the menu for 
the evening. The peanuts will be in trucks in the parking lot for distribution 
and after the patio cook-out we will be having “Little League” inside the bar.  
          We will be having out Board of Directors meeting on Wednesday, 
September 2nd. This is the next to the last Board meeting of the 2014 – 2015 
year so if there is anything you want to get in this year you need to get 
hopping. 
  
Short & Sweet this week 
Love & Kisses 
Babydoll 


